
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2025 

 

PERMITS – ARE REQUIRED 

Whenever a structure is built or 

placed on a property a 

development permit is  

required.  
  

Permits are required for the following: 

✓ Fences over 6 feet. (All fences must be on 

the owner’s property) 

✓ Swimming Pools (fencing also required) 

✓ Food Trucks /Temporary Vendors 

✓ Storage Buildings/Garages 

✓ Temporary Recreation Trailers 

✓ Signage 

Permit Applications can be obtained at the Town 

office or by emailing accounts@borden-

carleton.ca 
 

 

 

"The Town of Borden-Carleton will host a 
public budget meeting on Tuesday, March 
25th, at 6:30 PM at the Borden-Carleton 
Legion Branch #10. Your participation is 
encouraged as we discuss the financial 
planning for our community." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! 

 
Volunteers are the heart of any community, and we 
are hoping to attract several volunteers to help 
make things happen in Borden-Carleton 
Events planned will depend upon how successful 
we are to find individuals, organizations or 
businesses to sponsor and organize them. 
 
If you are interested in being on the list to help 
with any of the following activities , send your 
choices to Holly at borden-carletonrec@gmail.com   
along with your email address and phone number 
 

 EASTER 

  Easter Fun (for the Kids) 

   

  CANADA DAY ACTIVITIES 

  Activity Set Up\ Activity Tear Down\ Clean Up 

  Bicycle Rodeo 

  Bingo at the Legion 

  Corn/Mussel Boil 

  Events at the Rail Park 

         -Entertainment 

         -Supervise Inflatables for the kids 

 

 

 

THIS NEWSLETTER will be published bi-monthly 

and will be circulated to residents and businesses 

in the Town via Canada Post.  

Submissions, comments and questions may be 

sent to the Recreation Director, Holly Bernard at 

bordencarletonrec@gmail.com Electronic copies 

are also available upon request. 
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Celebrating Women's History Month & International 

Women's Day (March 8th): 

Celebrating the Strength and Vision of Women: 

Women's History Month & International Women's Day 

March is a time to reflect, celebrate, and amplify the 

voices of women who have shaped our past, are driving 

our present, and are inspiring our future. Women's 

History Month and International Women's Day provide a 

crucial opportunity to recognize the incredible 

contributions of women across all fields and to recommit 

creating a more equitable world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Ready to Shamrock and Roll: St. Patrick's 

Day Fun & Community Spirit! 

March 17th is upon us, and it's time to celebrate the 

luck of the Irish and the joy of community! St. 

Patrick's Day is more than just wearing green; it's a 

celebration of Irish culture, history, and the spirit of 

togetherness. 

Fun Facts & Traditions to Share: 

• Did you know? St. Patrick wasn't actually 

Irish! He was born in Roman Britain. 

• The original color associated with St. Patrick 

was blue, not green. Green became popular 

due to its association with the Irish 

landscape and the "wearing of the green" in 

Irish independence movements. 

• The tradition of "drowning the shamrock"  

 

Pancake Breakfast 

at the Borden-Carleton Legion! 

Get ready for a delicious breakfast  

extravaganza at the Borden-Carleton Legion! 
Date to be announced, but mark your calendars 

for: 

Fluffy Pancakes: Yummy and fresh off the griddle! 
Community Fun: Catch up with friends and family. 
Support the Legion: Every bite helps a great cause. 

Stay tuned for the official date. 

See you there! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

"We're thrilled to announce NHL STREET is 

heading to Borden-Carleton! We're working hard 

to finalize all the details, and we'll be sharing 

more information about how your kids can get 

involved very soon. Get ready, Borden-Carleton!" 
 
 
Hey Campers and Families! 

 

The countdown is on! That's right, Day Camp is just 

around the corner, and we're buzzing with 

excitement to create an unforgettable summer 

experience for everyone! Imagine days filled with 

laughter, new friendships, and thrilling adventures. 

We're talking about epic water balloon battles, 

creative arts and crafts and of course our sports 

week! Get ready to explore, discover, and make 

memories that will last a lifetime! 

 

We're working hard to make this year's Day Camp 

the best one yet, and we want to hear from YOU! Is 

there anything specific you're hoping to see? Maybe 

you're dreaming of a giant obstacle course, a talent 

show, or a special guest speaker? We're all ears! 

Let us know your ideas and suggestions – we want 

to make sure this summer is packed with everything 

you love. 

Get ready for: 

 

• Thrilling Activities: From outdoor 

adventures to creative projects, we've got 

something for everyone. 

• Amazing Friendships: Connect with other 

campers and create bonds that will last 

beyond the summer. 

• Unforgettable Memories: Experience the 

magic of Day Camp and build memories 

you'll cherish forever. 

•  

Keep an eye out for more updates and information 

coming soon. We can't wait to see you all at Day 

Camp! 

Let the adventure begin! 

 

Email: bordencarletonrec@gmail.com 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Get ready to roar! Gateway Arena 

Staff and Management are sending 

HUGE, good luck wishes to the 

Southside Lynx, Wildcats, Gulf 

Storm, and Matrix hockey teams as 

they battle it out at Provincials! Go 

get 'em! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the community! Come see the 
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                                            SENIORS TEA  

                March 26 

April 23 

 
 
Seniors Age 55+ 
190 Howatt St Building B  
in the Common Room. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Alright, listen up, Borden-Carleton pals! Dust 
off those sunshine-craving vibes, because 
guess what? Winter's finally throwing in the 
towel! That glorious green carpet is about to 
make its grand reappearance, and you know 
what that means... it's practically flip-flop 
season! 
But hold your horses, happy dancers! Before 
we all start picnicking and frolicking, let's talk 
about those adorable, four-legged members of 
our community. Yep, we're looking at you, 
pups! 
Our awesome Town of Borden-Carleton is 
sending out a friendly reminder: Let's keep our 
beautiful spaces sparkling! As the snow melts 
and reveals all, let's make sure we're being 
super-duper responsible dog parents and 
scooping that poop! 
Think of it as a treasure hunt, but instead of 
gold, you're finding... well, you know. And trust 
us, your neighbors (and your shoes!) will thank 
you. Plus, imagine how much more fun those 
sunny strolls will be when you're not dodging 
landmines! 
So, grab your bags, grab your pups, and let's 
make Borden-Carleton the cleanest, greenest, 
and most paw-some place to be this spring! 
Let's make this a "no-poo-left-behind" kind of 
season! Woohoo! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     DO NOT FEED THE FOXES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
"Hey Borden-Carleton pals! Spring's is 

just around the corner, and our 

adorable fox families will be popping 

up with their fluffy little kits! They're 

super cute, we know! But remember, 

these little hunters are perfectly 

capable of finding their own snacks. 

So, as much as you might want to 

share your sandwich, please don't feed 

the foxes. Let's keep them wild, happy, 

and hunting for their own yummy 

treats!" 

      

 
 

"Gateway Village is glowing up!  

The Government of PEI is bringing 
brilliant new lighting to our community, replacing 

many of the old lamps and making Gateway Village 
even more vibrant. Get ready to be dazzled!" 

 


